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HAPPY NEW YEAR!!
UPCOMING EVENTS 
February 1-3 Rankin Winter Carnival
February 7-10 Rankin Winter Carnival

FUNDRAISING
The carnival buttons have been distributed. 
If  you have not received any or need more 
please call 735-5938. Please remember to 
have money or unsold buttons returned by 
January 25. Thank you!

SYMPATHY
We extend our deepest sympathy to Annetta 
Grant, Ralph & Norman Grant, David & 
Debbie Grant and Glen & Julie Grant and 
their families on the death of  a dear 
husband, father, grandfather and great 
grandfather, Wilmer Grant. Wilmer passed 
away on December 20, 2012.  He will be 
sorely missed at the Rankin Centre.  May 
God hold you all in the palm of  his hand at 
this diffcult time. 

APPRECIATION
A heartfelt thank-you to the members of  the 
Rankin community who supported the 
Scheuneman auction by helping, attending 
and buying. Carl would have been proud 
and I am very grateful.

Most sincerely,
Margaret Scheuneman

TABLES
We are selling the old tables at the Centre. If 
you are interested call Muriel at 735-0224.

NEXT MEETING
The next regular meeting of  the Rankin 
Culture & Recreation Centre will be held 
Wednesday, February 6, 2013  at 7:00 pm at 
the Rankin Centre.  Everyone is welcome. 

E-MAIL
Anyone wishing to receive this newsletter 
electronically please contact us at 
rankincentre@rankincentre.ca

CANTEEN WORKERS
All those who are on the work list for the 
canteen during the winter months are 
receiving the updated calendar.  Please post 
it and mark your date on your calendar. 
Keep this list for next year as we just carry 
on. We will only phone those at the very 
beginning to tell them there is ice.  As of  yet 
the ice is not ready but we expect that within 
the next week it will be.  Any questions call 
(613) 735-0224.

CASH CALENDARS
Thank-you to those who purchased cash 
calendars and good luck.  A special thank 
you to Sam Dillabough who was out selling 
most of  them.  Great job.
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TIME CAPSULE
Just a reminder, time is running out for you 
to include something in the time capsule.  If 
you have anything please call Margaret 
Scheuneman 735-6306 now for inclusion 
into the capsule.

RANKIN FIRE STATION

Visit From Santa
Thank you to all who came out to visit with 
Santa at the Fire Hall in Rankin.  We had 
approximately 130 people, with 40 of  them 
being children.  What a great turnout and 
good time we had.  Be safe and have a 
Happy New Year. 

Rankin Fire Station Fundraiser
Don't forget if  you placed an order with us 
the pick up is Feb. 13 between 3:00 pm and 
8:00 pm and Feb. 14 between 10:00am and 
3:00 pm.  If  you were missed call Muriel 
(613) 735-0224

 
Supports RANKIN CENTRE Sports

  “This project is supported by the 
Government of  Ontario”

FITNESS AT THE CENTRE
Zumba
Mondays, 6:00pm to 7:00pm 

Bootcamp
Mondays, 7:30 pm to 8:30 pm

Tabata
Wednesdays,  6:30pm to 7:30pm
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